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   WMA Or-1 Lady Marine Rose 
        This issue is dedicated to  

OR1 Lady Marine Rose lost one of our member, Tiffany Ojeda Hill was killed by her husband on 
November 26, 2019 .  
Sergeant Tiffany Ojeda-Hill was born in Brooklyn, New York in 1984 and was a graduate of John 
Dewey High School in Brooklyn. Even as a youngster, Tiffany was not one to sit around idle. It 
was at John Dewey High School that Tiffany refined her passion for baking. Before joining the 
Marine Corps, Tiffany volunteered with the NYPD Explorer Program.                                                 
 
Tiffany served from 2005-2010 in the United States Marine Corps as a 7413, (UAV) Unmanned 
Arial Vehicle Operator. Tiffany joined the Lady Marine Rose Chapter in 2017. Sgt. Tiffany Hill, a 
veteran Marine, was needlessly failed by a system that does not comprehend the ripple effects 
of domestic violence. Sgt. Tiffany Hill has been called to guard the gates of heaven and has left 
her legacy as a beacon of light in a world full of chaos..  
 
IF YOU OR SOMEONE YOU KNOW NEEDS ,HELP CALLTHE DOMESTIC VIOLENCE  
HOTLINE  1-800-799-SAFE 
#YOUARENOTLONE 
#JUSTICEFORTIFFANY 
#REMBERMBERTIFFANY 



SEPTEMBERñ 
Lady Marine Rose had a fantastic meeting 

today . A huge thanks to SgtMajor Owens 

from The 6th Engineer Support Battal-

ion in Portland for taking the time to at-

tend our meeting and show his support to 

the Women Marines Association . A huge 

thanks to the Lady Hill Winery and their 

wonderful staff for allowing us to have our 

meeting there and providing us with such a 

warm and beautiful setting .  

    Quarterly Chapter meetings ð 

     Lots of  great things happening for OR-1 Lady Marine Rose. 

If  you want to be part of  the growth, come join us at our monthly 

gatherings! 

OCTOBERñ 
The Lady Marine Rose held 

their October meeting at Golda 

Fabianõs new home.  

King City Senior Villageñ 

We are so happy to know that  

our beloved Golda is being 

Taken care of by the awesome 

staff there. 

NOVEMBERñ 
Once again we held our monthly 

meeting at the King Center Senior 

Village.. 

We are making good things happen 

in our community. And growing 

our network of women that served 

òsisterhood ò . 



               November events ð 

As every Marine knows, November is always an exciting month!  Not only 

do we continue to participate in community outreach events, but we take 

pride in celebrating our Marine Corps birthday, as well as Veterans Day.  

There were activities for everyone, young and old!  

*****************************************************************  

bƻǾ уǘƘτ hǳǊ ǘǿƻ ōŜǎǘ [9ǎ tŀǳƭƛŜ ϧ 

WƻƘƴ {ǘƻŬŜƭ ǘŀƳƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ƳƻǊƴƛƴƎ ǎƘƛƊΣ 

ŀǘ !ǎƘƭŜȅ IƻƳŜ CǳǊƴƛǘǳǊŜΦ ¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ 

ŦƻǊ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǝƴƎ ǳǎΗ   

Nov 8thñ Thank you Carson for standing watch 

and keeping us safe while we collect donations and 

educate the public about our organization.  

Nov 9th-ñ OR1 Lady Marine Rose Veterans Dayñ

Marine Corps Birthday Run/Walk was a success ! 

We collected tons on non perishable food items to 

help out local homeless veterans. Our Chapter has 

been doing this for 2 years now. 


